
 
 

My name is Margaret O’Sullivan I am an RE teacher at St John’s School.  

I love the school and enjoy working with service children and helping them in the many transitions 

they have over their school lives. It is wonderful to see how we can prepare them for life back in 

larger schools in the UK and how we can restore confidence and learning skills in some who have 

slipped through the net before they get here. 

I have a son in Year 10 and a son who loved SJS so much he came back to do his A levels aged 19-21! 

SJS adapted brilliantly for him as it always tries to do. 

I joined the SGC almost two years ago and enjoy working with people who want to be critical friends 

of the school and make it the very best it can be. I encourage all parents to consider joining us and 

helping SJS go from strength to strength. 


